
            

  

A WBUMC Ignite              

Mountaintop Experience  
 

   The Walmsley Boulevard United                   

Methodist Church Ignite youth group             

ventured to Eagle Eyerie in Lynchburg,             

Virginia for the annual Richmond District 

Youth Retreat held from February 14-16, 

2020! Zack Thore, Jaxon Thore, Tyson 

Thore, Talia Thore, Wyatt Thore, Nadia 

Stewart, and Caden Farmer, accompanied by 

chaperones Kathey Thore and Pastor                

Delano Douglas, had a dynamic and spirit 

filled time on the mountain worshipping the 

Lord Jesus Christ and fellowshipping 

amongst the 120 youth from United                

Methodist Church in the Richmond District. 

The Arise Band led the praise and worship 

and Rev. Stephen Darr, Director of the 

Community College Ministries, Roanoke    

District served as the retreat preacher.  

   Retreat Coordinator Pam Hill, Minister of 

Program at Providence United Methodist 

Church in New Kent, and her retreat staff 

did an amazing job of planning and                 

coordinating the retreat so that the name 

of the Lord would be praised and that the 

youth would have a great time!  
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  The weekend included a host of spiritually engaging               

activities, small groups, and recreation time for young 

people across the district to connect and reconnect. At 

any given moment during the gathering, you would 

find youth talking about their faith, discussing ways 

to share the love of Christ in their schools and     

communities, playing catch, enjoying coffee drinks,  

eating ice cream, praying together, watching the sun 

rise, watching the sun set, eating, playing card 

games, 

or just 

relaxing.   

During 

the             

worship               

services, 
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favorite contemporary Christian songs and 

Rev. Steve connected with the youth by 

sharing portions of his faith journey from 

the 

time 

when he was a youth. On Saturday evening, the         

retreat   invited Pastor Delano Douglas to serve as 

guest preacher due to a sudden illness. This retreat 

was a wonderful opportunity for Walmsley Witness as 

our youth were very engaged, respectful,                       

enthusiastic, and enthralled with the entire event! 

WBUMC should 

be very proud 

of our young people for such a great witness! The 

youth, Kathey and Pastor D are looking forward 
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to serve as the retreat preacher!  

   The Ignite youth would like to express special 

thanks to Rosemary and Wayne Bruce, Elton 

Wright, Bettie Douglas, and Delano Douglas for 

serving as retreat sponsors for 2020! Thank you 

all very much for your generosity in making it             

possible for the youth to attend!! 
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Saturday March 28th, 8a-12p 

Bring your treasures and set up a table! Tables will be 

$10.  Call/email the Church Office to reserve your table 

at  804-275-8508/walmsleyblvdumc@verizon.net. You 

keep the proceeds from your sales OR .... donate your            

treasures to the church. We will also have a large space 

to set up and sell. Contact Rose Henshaw                           

(804-543-8188) for more details or to set up a drop off 

time for your items.  Donated items will be accepted in 

the Activities Building ONLY . Please DO NOT drop your 

items in the main church building.                                           

All proceeds to benefit the Community Festival. 


